
Schaperow, Jason

From: Schaperow, Jason
Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2011 8:20 AM
To: Chang, Richard; Ghosh, Tina
Cc: Santiago, Patricia; Tinkler, Charles
Subject: RE: Discussions with costs with Sandia

In the past, DSA Division management has asked me to answer for why the costs were so high. My name is
on the contract as Technical Monitor. I need to be involved in these discussions with Sandia as well. Thanks.

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2011 7:57 AM
To: Ghosh, Tina; Schaperow, Jason
Subject: Discussions with costs with Sandia

Jason and Tina,

One of the concerns that Sandia discussed with me in the past are different people discussing the same topic
from NRC- sometimes it confuses the message for them. If possible, for money concerns at Sandia, please
talk to me, and I will chase down the answers.

I am aware that some money was spent on the uncertainty analysis last month, and I will try to chase down

exactly what it was spent on, and see that it doesn't unnecessarily happen again.

Thanks,

Richard Chang
Program Manager
RES/DSA/SPB
301-251-7980

7


